
 January: 
2    Mme Rebecca 
4     Kaia 
13   Rylee 
28   Cole 
29   Charlotte G. 
30   Isla C. 

AÊbigÊthankÊyouÊfromÊallÊtheÊstaffÊatÊ
GarderieÊdeÊBambinsÊasÊweÊhaveÊÊÊÊÊÊÊÊ
receivedÊvariousÊspecialÊtreatsÊduringÊ
theÊholidays.ÊÊThoseÊtokensÊofÊappreci-
ationÊdefinitelyÊgiveÊusÊaÊwarmÊfeeling.ÊÊ
WeÊhopeÊthatÊ2024ÊbringsÊgoodÊhealthÊ
toÊallÊfamilies! 

Save the date: 
 

Garderie de Bambins’ AGM        
will be held via Zoom on  

Wednesday, February 14th, 2024. 
   

Please contact the centre if you 
wish to attend the AGM.  The 

meeting link will only be sent to 
those who have indicated they 

wish to attend. 

Show & Tell 
Wednesday, Jan. 17 

We had a visit from Santa.  
He stopped by to say “Hi” 
to the children and spread 
holiday cheer! 

Please note: 
 
Parents, guardians and children 
must remove their footwear on the 
carpeted area in the entrance.   
 
Far too many children run down 
the hallway with their boots wet 
with snow making the floor wet. 
We kindly ask that all families do 
their part in keeping our centre 
floors dry and clean. 


